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May 15, 2024 

 

Dear Program and Institution Administrators, 

I am pleased to inform you that the Commission on Accreditation of Athletic Training Education 
(CAATE) has voted to grant 10 years of Continuing Accreditation to the Professional Athletic 
Training Program at the University of Pittsburgh.  

The next required comprehensive accreditation review for this program will be conducted during 
the 2033-2034 academic year, with a self-study due date of July 1, 2033, and an on-site 
visitation scheduled in consultation with the institution. Annual Reports remain due each year by 
October 1st, and continuing compliance with all accreditation Standards is expected.    

The CAATE appreciates your ongoing commitment to quality assurance in Athletic Training 
Education. Please do not hesitate to contact the CAATE Office (512-733-9700) if we can further 
assist. 
 

 
Professionally, 

 

Toni Torres-McGehee, Ph.D., SCAT, ATC, FACSM  
President 
 


